
 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Sunday, August 4  9:00am  Worship 

    10:15am  Fellowship  

Tuesday, August 6  9:00am-2:00pm Office staffed 

    5:00pm-7:00pm National Night Out, youth help 

Wednesday, August 7 9:00am-2:00pm  Office staffed 

    10:00am-11:00am Clean Slate group meets here 

Thurs—Sun, Aug. 8-11 Hammond Heartland Days, Friday night games help 

Sunday, August 11  9:00am  Worship 

    10:15am  Fellowship 

 Thank you for supporting the ministry    
and mission of Trinity Lutheran Church! 
 

  7/28/24 - Attendance:  41  Online: 5 
 
 

             June Financial Report 
       Account Balances as of 6/30/2024 

           General Fund:        $4,281.44 

           Youth Org:             $4,310.56  

           Memorial Fund:   $16,048.72  

           WELCA:                $3,315.02 
 

                  June Numbers 

  Income:                             $18,025.20  

  Expenses                           $17,527.31 

  Adj Income Less Exp:      $    497 .89 
 

                  YTD Numbers 

  Income:       $86,005.05 

  Expenses:       $86,444.07 

  Income Less Expenses:     $  - 439.02   

 

You can sign up to help in worship on  

the sign-up sheet in the fellowship hall or 

online at:  trinityhammond.org 

        **************** 

Sunday, August 4 

Greeter:   Julie Boumeester 

Ushers:    Roger & June Lindquist 

Acolyte:    

Lector (Reader):  Mike Sittlow 

Communion: 

Slide show:     

Sound/Video:   Ron Pratt 

 

Sunday, August 11 

Greeter:  Julie Boumeester 

Ushers:    

Acolyte:   

Lector (Reader):  Ron Pratt 

Slide show:     

Sound/Video:     Ron Pratt 

   August 4, 2024 

         Kathy Jensen    
in memory of her siblings 
Louise, Jens, Hugh, and Mike    

          Contact us:  office 715-796-2788     trinitylutheranhammond@gmail.com  

                   More information about our programs:   www.trinityhammond.org 

                        Is Lay School of Ministry (LSM) for you? 

Have you ever thought about pursuing theological education which could inform 
your life and service in the church and community? The Lay School of Ministry 
might be for you. The Northwest Synod of Wisconsin has provided this educa-
tion for 30 years. The school meets on Friday evenings and Saturday mornings, 
the second weekend of the month from September through May. 

LSM is an educational ministry of our synod, which assists lay people to a deep-
er Christian identity and participation in the mission of the whole church. The 
curriculum and educational objectives of the Lay School of Ministry emphasize 
the baptismal vocation of all Christians. Courses are designed to help students 
develop a deeper understanding of the Bible, Worship, Spirituality, Christian 
History, and Lutheran Theology. Students complete this course work in two 
years. Graduates are then eligible to attend the Continuing Education classes. 

Now is the time to register for the 2024-2025 year at  
www.layschoolofministry.org. Tuition costs for the year are $475 with costs for 
textbooks up to $ 250. For more information, go online or speak to Pastor Julie. 
The classes are conducted at Our Saviour’s Lutheran in Chippewa Falls. Since 
the COVID years, the Lay School has shifted to meeting via Zoom during the 
months of  December, January, February and March. They also offer a hybrid 
model for the other months for those persons who cannot meet in person. 

Giving to Trinity made easy!  Scan this QR code  

and you will be taken to Trinity’s “Give” page.  

Scroll down for the yellow “donate” button. 

                      Thank you!    



 

                    

Invitation to Youth– this Tuesday Night Out 

Village President Tony Bibeau invites the youth of Trinity to help with the National 

Night Out festival.  This fun annual event will happen on Tuesday, August 6th at the 

Village Park from 5:00-7:00pm.  If you can help out with games or other activities, 

please call the Police Department and let either Dan or Ashley know. Please use the 

NON-emergency phone number:  715-796-2345 between the hours of 7:00am and 

4:30pm on Mondays through Thursdays or 8:00am –12:00pm on Fridays.  

WELCA Summer Retreat 

The St. Croix Valley Conference of the Women of the ELCA invites all to their Summer 

Retreat. It will be held on Saturday, August 17th at  Ezekiel Lutheran Church in River 

Falls (202 S. 2nd St.—on-street parking only).  Registration and coffee are from 8:30am

-9:15am and the Program is at 9:15am. This year’s  presentation is “The Kids Are Not 

OK:  The effects of cell phone use on adolescents’ mental health and what families can 

do about it”  by Lynne Silva-Breen, MDiv, MA, LMFT.  Lynn was a pastor in WI and 

MN for 20+ years before returning to graduate school. She got her degree in Marriage 

and Family Therapy and has just recently retired from her practice in Burnsville, MN.  

Lunch will follow. The admission fee at the door is $15, which  includes program and 

lunch. If you are new to our church, consider going together with others from Trinity. 

Help at Heartland Days Carnival 
Hammond Heartland Days is August 8th – 11th  and the Kids Carnival has now moved 
from Sunday at Trinity to Friday night, August 9th at the Hammond Lions Heartland 
Park. This year we are partnering with the Hammond Lions Club and Holiday Angels  
to bring an even better family event for our community!  With that said we are looking 
for volunteers to work the various kids games and bounce houses and slides.  No set - 
up or clean- up!  The sign up is located in the kitchen window area.  The games run 
from 5:00 – 7:30.  Please wear a Trinity T-shirt if you have one!  For any questions  
you can talk to Jo Moll.  Thank you in advance!!  

Prayer Requests:  Prayers for the homebound and those in Care Centers:  
                                    Beth Monson, Judy Newton, Dorothy Hage, Delores Heinbuch, 
                                    Steve Peterson, and Lenore Moll.   
         Prayers for Jacki Peterson 
    
Prayer Point:   Give us vision to see the good abundance of God for us every day. Pray 
that such knowledge of abundance will lead us to greater love for our neighbor in need.  

Spiritual Practice: At the end of the day, write down in a journal what you are grateful 
for and say a prayer of thanks to God for the blessings of the day.   

Submit a Prayer Request:  Please fill out the blue prayer request sheet found in the  
sanctuary and place in the offering plate, or email: tlchwelca@gmail.com, or call the 
church office and leave a message at 715-796-2788. 

Free Fresh Food – Saturday August 10, 12:30-1:00 

The Fresh Express Mobile Market food truck will be in the parking lot at Trinity this 

Saturday.  It will be open for anyone to shop its shelves from 12:30pm-1:00pm.  Lots 

of fresh food items donated by restaurants and stores in Hudson will be available for 

free.  Everyone is welcome!  If that timeframe doesn’t work for you, it is at the Roberts 

Village Park from 11:00am—11:30am, and goes to the Baldwin Municipal Center (400 

Cedar St.) from 2:00pm-2:30pm.  There is sometimes another truck with clothes also.  

 

 


